
 
THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF PUSLINCH 

 
  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

Proposed By-Law to  
Licence, Regulate and Govern 
Mobile Food Service Vehicles 

 
 
 
You are invited to attend a Public Information Meeting on April 16, 2014, as the Township of 
Puslinch is seeking your input and comments on a proposed by-law to license, regulate and 
govern Mobile Food Service Vehicles.  
 
 
Your attendance and comments at this meeting are welcome as it is your opportunity to learn 
more about the proposed by-law and express any opinions that you may have.  
 
 
Date:   Wednesday, April 16, 2014  
Time:  8:00 p.m.  
Place:  Municipal Complex, 7404 Wellington Road 34, Guelph, ON 
 
 
 
Additional Information: 
 
For further information or to obtain a copy of the draft Mobile Food Service Vehicles By-Law, 
please visit the Township’s website at www.puslinch.ca or contact the Township at 
(519)-763-1226 ext. 207  
 
 
Notification:   
 
If you wish to be notified of the adoption of the proposed Mobile Food Service Vehicles By-Law 
you must make a written request to the Township of Puslinch, Clerk’s Department, 7404 
Wellington Road 34, Guelph, ON N1H 6H9 or by email at admin@puslinch.ca. 

http://www.puslinch.ca/

